We need your old books
/ toys / dvds!

Our Charity Committee are working so hard to raise lots of money, and you
are all being incredibly generous and supportive. Thank you SO MUCH for all
you are doing, and the money you are raising to help support Dogs Trust
and Ross Smith’s fund. Your kindness and enthusiasm have been just
amazing and the attitude of the children has been beautiful.

Hello everybody!

Tomorrow (Friday 23" March) is our one ‘Own Clothes’ day of Lent. This
year have decided that you can come in your parent’s clothes, or just ‘own
clothes’ of your choice, in exchange for a donation.

Lots of classes are currently very busy doing sponsored events to raise
money... many thanks to everyone for all that is being done. We know we
are asking a lot, but it really is for a great cause.

Next Thursday morning (29t March) is our BIG EVENT! As in previous years
we are holding a ‘Lent Fair” in the hall, for pupils to visit during the day. Each
class will be given an amount of time to come in and buy cakes, sweets,
books, have a go on stalls and competitions. We have some great prizes up
for grabs! Children in KS1 may bring in up to £2.50 to spend, and children in
K52 may bring in up to £4.00 to spend at the fair. Please bring it in a named
envelope in KS1!

To make this as much of a success as it was last year, we desperately
need donations of any old books or dvds or toys that you have
finished with. Please, please have a sort out and send them into
Miss Charnock tomorrow, Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday.

Thank you so much for your continued support.
Best wishes, the Charity Committee.




